
Dear Parents, 

 

As the new year begins, we are planning on fundraising for the grade 8 year end trip (for those who 

signed up).  As mentioned in our first meeting, our first fundraiser will be a gift card basket.  Each 

student will be asked to bring in $10 by January 31st.  All ticket sales will go directly to that student’s trip 

account.  Students will not be given tickets if they do not pay the $10 towards the basket.  It is also 

important to note that these fundraisers are voluntary.  Parents are also welcome to pay the amounts 

upfront if they so choose. 

Also, the first deadline in order to secure a seat on the bus will be $100 by March 31st.  We will continue 

to collect money as you send it in, and all money fundraised will go towards this deadline as well. 

Sincerely, 

The grade 7 team 

 


